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NOTICE OF PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE  
 

STAND ALONE AGGREGATE RELATED USES STUDY 
 

DATE/TIME: Tuesday October 30, 2012, 6:30 P.M. to 8:00 P.M. 
 

LOCATION: Town of Halton Hills Civic Centre, Council Chambers,  
1 Halton Hills Drive, Georgetown 

 
The Town of Halton Hills has initiated a Stand Alone Aggregate Related Uses 
Study to review and clarify the land use planning framework, and associated 
zoning regulations, for mineral aggregate extraction related land uses (i.e. 
concrete batching plants, asphalt plants, and aggregate transfer stations) that are 
not associated with a mineral resource extraction operation licensed under the 
Aggregate Resources Act. 
 
The purpose of the study is to examine land use compatibility issues associated 
with these land uses (including: noise, odour, air quality/dust, aesthetics and 
truck traffic), and to provide recommendations regarding the appropriate location, 
regulations and standards for these uses.  Appropriate after uses and zoning for 
mined out aggregate extraction sites is also being examined. 
 
An Open House is being held for the Stand Alone Aggregate Related Uses Study 
to present the project to the community and obtain input from the public and 
stakeholders on a Background and Policy Options Paper. 
 
The purpose of the Open House is to: 

 Introduce the project to the public and stakeholders. 
 Present a Background and Policy Options Paper prepared by the 

consulting team which includes background research and identifies 
alternative policy options. 

 Solicit public and stakeholder input on the findings of the Background and 
Policy Options Paper. 

 
A presentation will be made by the consultant at 7:00 pm.   
 
Additional information on the Stand Alone Aggregate Related Uses Study 
including the Background and Policy Options Paper is available on the Town’s 
Website at: 
http://www.haltonhills.ca/initiatives/AggregateStudy.php  
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or by visiting the Planning, Development & Sustainability Department, Civic Centre, 
Town of Halton Hills, 1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills, ON, L7G 5G2  
 
or by contacting Curtis Marshall, Planner - Policy at (905) 873-2601 ext. 2253, 
email: curtism@haltonhills.ca or Steve Burke, Manager of Planning Policy at 
(905) 873-2601 ext. 2254, email: stevebu@haltonhills.ca. 
 
 
 

 
 


